
Babb Elementary School  
Board Report 
October 2018 

 
 
Enrollment: Grades K-2:  10 students 
  Grades 3-6:  13 students 
  TOTAL: 23 Students 
 
Referrals: 1 
 
Attendance: K: 92% 
  1st:  98% 
  2nd: 98% 
  3rd: 99% 
  4th: 99% 
  5th: 99% 
  6th: 99% 
 Total:  98%  
 
Upcoming Dates: 
10/4/18 PTO/JOM/MBI 
10/9/18 Family Literacy Night 4:00 
10/25/18 Halloween Carnival  (Time – TBA) 
 
 
K-2 ISIP September Scores (not all students have tested for the month of Oct at the time of this 
report) 
 

 
 
3-6 ISIP September Scores 

 
 
 



K-2 Star Math 
 
8 students tested 
PERCENTILE NUMBER OF STUDENTS PERCENT 
Below 25th 3 37.5 
25th to 49th 1 12.5 
50th to 74th 3 37.5 
75th and above 1 12.5 

 
3-6 Star Math 
 
12 students tested 
PERCENTILE NUMBER OF STUDENTS PERCENT 
Below 25th 4 33.3 
25th to 49th 4 33.3 
50th to 74th 1 8.3 
75th and above 3 25 

 
Report from Ms. Fenners Class (K-2) 
Happy Fall Season from Ms. Fenners Class. This past month we have spent some time 
learning/relearning the school expectations. We welcomed 2 new students to our classroom – 
Kindergarten students who are learning a lot from the other students in the classroom who have 
been great role models when it comes to classroom and hallway expectations. Our enrollment in 
the classroom has gone up from 6 students to 10 which is cause for celebration. We have been 
doing hands on science experiments and fall art paintings. We also have the Glacier National 
Park Rangers coming to our school once a month to teach us about Astronomy so we look 
forward to those visits and field trips. On Tuesday September 6 a local resident visited our 
school and made bear castings with our students. We learned some things about bears in our area 
and we had a great time.  
 
Report from Ms. Weekes Class (3-6) 
The Babb 3-6 grade class has had a fabulous first month of school.  Our attendance is at 98%, 
with our only absences being medical related.   The students did a fun experiment in science 
called Rainbow Walking Water.  We had a visitor come to the school and do bear castings with 
the students. In Social Studies we are studying the regions of the United States and made 
informational posters of the regions. The students made “All About Me” posters to present to the 
School Board when they were out at our school. Some of our community members made ribbon 
shirts and skirts for the students to wear for their presentation. They all did an awesome job 
presenting their posters. 
 
Babb Happenings 
It’s been a busy start to our school year but we are starting to get settled in. A huge thank you to 
the administration and the school board for helping meet the needs of our students; we are now 
fully staffed! We have counselors come out regularly, and Robert Hall is working with the 
students once a week teaching them the language. We have also been able to provide library 
services to the students once a week which has been great. 
 
Below are some photos of our Bear Casting activity and the ribbon skirts/shirts that were made 
by our local seamstress/tailor. 
 



   
 

  
 
 

We hope that you have a great October!! Until next time…. 
 

 

 
 


